Town of Bradford
Public Notice

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that some members of the Town Board will be checking the roads for areas to repair on Friday, March 20, 2020 beginning at 2:00 p.m.  There may be a quorum present, however no formal action or discussion of Town business will take place at this event.

						Sandra Clarke, Clerk
						Town of Bradford
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